
July 18, 2023 

 

Dear Residents, 

As part of Fircrest Fun Days and our National Night Out celebration, we have two fireworks 

shows scheduled for your enjoyment. The first will be during Fun Days on July 22nd. We will not 

only have fireworks in the park at night but also food trucks and pedestrians along Electron Way 

both days – July 21-22, 2023. The other will be at National Night Out on August 1, 2023. 

On July 21st, Electron Way, between Pasadena St and Contra Costa Ave, will be blocked starting 

at 12 noon through 11:00 p.m. on July 22nd. These closures are necessary to allow for the  

fireworks show and to protect pedestrians on Electron Way both days. 

On August 1st, Electron Way, between Spring St and Contra Costa Ave, will be blocked starting at 

4:00 pm through 10:00 pm. Again, these closures are necessary to allow for our safe fireworks 

display and to protect pedestrians on Electron Way. 

Additionally, vehicle traffic will be limited to local access on Del Monte from Regents Blvd just 

prior to each event’s fireworks display. 

If you have any questions about this information, please feel free to contact us. We hope you 

will enjoy the fireworks shows at both of these great events.  


